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 A-92

Walls 
David E.  
Ordained: 5-14-60 

Not 
specified but 
between 
6/87 and 
2/88 

2-25-88 Adolescent sister 
and brother, 
unidentified 
male 

Vicar, Office of Catholic 
Education 
(6/87-6/88) 

- Rev. Walls was placed on 
Administrative Leave in June 
1988 and sent to St. Luke 
Institute for evaluation in 
March 1988.  
- He was allowed to remain a 
resident at St. John Neumann 
rectory with his priestly 
faculties restricted. 
- Rev. Walls was directed to 
resign as Vicar for Catholic 
Education in May 1988. 

- On 4-1-02, Cardinal 
Bevilacqua approved Rev. 
Walls to remain on 
Administrative Leave, to 
leave his residence at St. 
John Neuman rectory and to 
restrict his faculties to 
private Mass.  Rev. Walls 
was told of  the change in 
his priestly status on 4-16-
02.  
- On 9-10-04, the 
Archdiocese imposed 
further restrictions on Rev. 
Walls’ priestly ministry and 
informed him that his name 
would not appear in the 
2005 Catholic Directory.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




